
 

 

 

 

Our Ref: KH/LL/cc/Parking 

 

4th October 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

KEEP OUR CHILDREN SAFE BY PARKING SAFELY 

Despite repeated requests and writing to parents year on year, parents are still parking dangerously in 

and around the school site, which is putting our pupils and staff at risk.  This MUST not happen for 

the safety of every single child at Barr Beacon School. 

Please can I urge you to park sensibly and thoughtfully and make arrangements to drop off or collect 

your child away from school site (away from Old Hall Lane and the school car park). 

At the end of the school day, we have a large number of buses coming onto the site to collect children.  

Parents who chose to park inconsiderately are stopping the buses being able to depart efficiently 

therefore creating a backlog of traffic on the school site. 

Please do not use the visitor car park as a drop off/collection point, unless you require it for 

disabled access, as this obstructs access for public transport services. 

Please can I ask that you are mindful about parking on pavements, on junctions of local roads and on 

Beacon Road, opposite the school.  Please DO NOT encourage your child to cross a very busy 

main road other than via the pelican crossing. 

We are aware that there will be a small number of children on crutches and I can understand that these 

parents will need to drop their child off at the school gates to enable easier access. 

For parents/carers who may be considering public transport as a better option for their child’s journey 

to and from school, details of school bus services can be found on the school website: 

https://barrbeaconschool.co.uk/school-buses-update/ 

I thank you for your continued support in this most important matter. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs K Hibbs 

Headteacher 

https://barrbeaconschool.co.uk/school-buses-update/

